
Stratford-sub-Castle Church of England V.C. Primary School.  

Reply slip for school places: June and July 2020 

RESPONSES REQUIRED FROM EVERYONE PLEASE.  

Return to  jwatkins@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk  

before Friday 15th May 2020 (13:00 hrs). 

(If you have a child in EYFS, Y1 or Y6 we need to know if you want her/him to return to school in June. If you 

have a child in Y2, Y3, Y4 or Y5 please let us know if you want him/ her to return to school before the 

summer holiday if/ when the government re-open schools to these year groups).   

DO YOU REQUIRE A PLACE FOR EYFS, Y1, Y6?  (01.06.20)                          YES/ NO (please delete as appropriate)   

WILL YOU REQUIRE A PLACE FOR Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5?  (subject to govt. plans)       YES/ NO (please delete as appropriate)   

DO YOU REQUIRE A ‘KEY WORKER’ PLACE?                                             YES/NO (please delete as appropriate)   

PLEASE INDICATE REQUIRED HOURS:  

 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE DETAILS FOR YOUR CHILD OR CHILDREN BELOW 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------------------------- 

PUPIL NAME:  

YEAR GROUP: 

PLACE REQUIRED: YES / NO (please delete as appropriate)   

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------------- 

PUPIL NAME:  

YEAR GROUP: 

PLACE REQUIRED: YES / NO (please delete as appropriate)   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PUPIL NAME:  

YEAR GROUP: 

PLACE REQUIRED: YES / NO (please delete as appropriate)   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------------------------- 

Thoughts, questions, opinions and anything else, you feel we need to know… 
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